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MONTVIEW BOULEVARD PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

W E E K L Y  U P D A T E  
Week of January 11, 2021 
 

1. Colarelli Construction has mobilized and started selective demolition work. Removal of debris 
and selective demolition in Miller Center is underway. Interior partitions and building protection 
are in place and will remain for the duration of project.  

2. Kick off meeting with Historic Denver and State Historic Fund occurred. Montview is proceeding 
with the cash match grant for historic work in Miller Theatre, including window and plaster 
restoration.  

3. Building Permit – Tryba has responded to all review comments from the City except for 
plumbing (pending required investigation of the roof drains and sanitary). Service First arranged 
a conference call with Tryba, Colarelli Construction and the City Architectural Reviewer. It was 
very productive, and we feel confident they understand the design intent. Kudos to Megan and 
her team for addressing the comments in a very timely manner and speaking eloquently to the 
City!  

Upcoming: Beginning January 19, all church staff and visitors will be entering the building as indicated by 
signage and barricades at the Sanctuary. The Dahlia Street Entrance will be closed to the public and used 
as a construction entrance only. Signage, barricades, and emergency maps will all be in place.  

 


